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Details
The project includes replacing the Route 142 bridge over Little Black River, located approximately 1.5 miles 
north of Naylor, Mo. The new bridge will be wider than the existing structure.

Timeline
The project is expected to be let in February 2020, with construction beginning as early as April 2020. 
As construction is underway, Route 142 will be closed to through traffic in the vicinity of the bridge for 
approximately three months. Completion is anticipated in fall 2020.

Contacts
For more information, please contact Project Manager Pete Berry at (417) 469-6242, Area Engineer Dave 
Wyman at (573) 472-9021 or MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK MODOT (275-6636).


